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Q.6 We would like to suggest that projects for Requirement R2 can be projects other than the ones listed
in M1. We feel that this would more realistic for the bidders.

A.6 The Crown feels strongly about rated requirements R1 and R2 and will not change them. We would
like to point out to potential Bidders that rated requirement is not necessarily for organizations similar to
the Federal Government (R1.1) as this component is worth only 5 points of the 80 points available under
R1. We invite potential Bidders to submit projects that will meet M1 and score the highest number of
points on R1 and R2.



